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Attached is my report of a vendor visit to Electric Steel Company
(ESCO), Portland Oregon, on March 28, 1969. ESCO is manufacturing
the fittings to be used in the piping of the primary coolant
system of PG&E's Diablo Canyon nuclear plant No.1.

Based on the information obtained during the visit, it appears
that the activities of PG6E, Westinghouse and ESCO are sufficient
to provide reasonable assurance that the pipe fittings manufactured
by ESCO will .be of a quality consistent with the requirements
prescribed in the preliminary saic*v analysis report for the
Diablo Canyon No. 1 nuclear power station.

.

! You will note that ESCO retains the radiographs of the fittings.
' During the next visit to PG&E to review PG&E's quality assurance-

a,I quality control program, I intend to determine the ultimatedisposition of the film.
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A. D. Johnson
Reactor' Inspector
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